
COLDENHAM ROAD (COUNTY ROAD 75) CLOSURE NOTICE 

TOWN OF MONTGOMERY 

COUNTY OF ORANGE 

 

Please be advised that Coldenham Road will be closed on or about August 12, 2024.  

The Orange County Department of Public Works will be replacing the culvert on that County 

Road.  

 

The county road will be closed to all through traffic for a period of approximately twelve (12) 

days in accordance with the provisions of Section 104 of the Highway Law. 

 

 

Detour Directions for CR. 75 (Coldenham Road), Town of Montgomery 

Traveling West on NYS Route 17K 

1. At the intersection of NYS Route 17K and County Road 75 (Coldenham Road), continue 

straight on NYS 17K and proceed westerly for approximately 2.55 miles to NYS Route 

208. 

2. Turn right onto NYS Route 208 and proceed northerly for approximately 2.25 miles to 

County Road 75 (Coldenham Road). 
 

Traveling South on NYS Route 208 

1. At the intersection of NYS Route 208 and County Road 75 (Coldenham Road), continue 

straight on NYS Route 208 and proceed southerly for approximately 2.25 miles to NYS 

Route 17K. 

2. Turn left onto NYS Route 17K and proceed easterly for approximately 2.55 miles to 

County Road 75 (Coldenham Road). 

 

 

PLEASE CALL THE ORANGE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS WITH ANY 

QUESTIONS AT 845-291-2750. 


